
02.13.23 
 
Call to order 5:49pm 
 
No public comment 
 
Treasure Report: None 
 
UIC Update: 
First meeting was Feb 1st. 11 people attended with 1 potential new umpire. Next meeting is set 
for March 1st.  
 
Umpire fees will stay as is.  
 
New Business: 
Annual Meeting will be April 10 at 7pm.  
 
Construction on field 4 and 5 starts May 1st.  
Discussion on trying to cut the cost of field maintenance down.  
Try using 6 and 8 when possible. Field 12 will need to be used. It is difficult with the sun but the 
shades are up. Tuesday is the biggest struggle when having to deal with the mound distance for 
different leagues.  
 
Discussion on leagues 
Steve would like a new name for the Church leagues. Try offering new leagues or move leagues 
to a different night. Municipal league is going dead. Complaints of tournament teams coming in 
and killing everyone.  
After much discussion Leagues are to stay the way they are for now.  
 
Umpire shortage what to do? 
Umpire shortage in May.  Steve suggests ejected players be required to Umpire 6 games.  
Jehoski suggests canceling if there are no umpires. It is what it is.  
Steve mentions to have reps from each team sign up to umpire.  
“How to promote new umpires?”  
Flyers, Facebook, dancing tiktoks.  
 
By law Changes 
Mo suggest home run limit in Coed.  
 
Motion to adjourn 6:32 pm 
 


